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Financial Summary 
At the end of September the TFSG showed a balance of $6,091.71.  
There is still some reconicilaition to be completed around the Twilight Market 
fundraiser so some of these funds will be returned to the Touch Tour. Other expenses 
to come include costs for the movie night/break-up estimated at around $600 
 
 
 
Performance  
Term 3 was Touch season and while the girls had great fun and improved significantly 
from start to end of season, our best performance was 2nd place. We seem to 
perennially start slowly and bring things together at seasons end. I don’t know what 
we can do about this…. All-schools was again contested and this year we sent a boys 
team also. All teams aquited themselves well and finished around the middle of their 
respective groups 
 
 
 
Events 
On 13th October we used the school theatre/lecture hall to host our break-up. We 
catered with pizzas from Dominos and largely the event was a huge success. The 
venue is pretty good although we didn’t end up with more than a handful seeing the 
movie through. We clashed with a music event and have since been told that there is a 
standinging agreement that sports SGs won’t hold events that clash with Music 
events…..more on that to come I guess 
 
 
Help Needed/Offering 
Dominos at Strathpine were very helpful with pricing and delivery. I called the strore 
manager (Chris 3498 1620) and gave him my order the day before. He gave me 
roughly a 30% discount on retail and said that this would vary depending on what 
specials they had. They delivered ontime and the price was great. The only issue was 
that they didn’t identify the gluten free items. Probably need to ask them to make sure 
they do it next time. 
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